DRDC Report
National Executive Meeting November 2018
DRDC held their UMCC on June 27th in Ottawa.  This meeting was more productive than our initial meeting with new ADM (S&T), Isabelle Desmartis.  It was decided that not all Director Generals (DG’s) were required to sit at the table and we were able to push through the agenda.

Isabelle has been sending out regular communique to the Centres.  Regardless of the content, most members feel that the void between the ADM and employees has diminished significantly.

The new Chief of Staff was introduced.  She was only in the seat for a few weeks; however, she appeared to be eager to take on all the tasks that Isabelle has passing down to her.
Our next meeting is scheduled for Monday, December 3th, which our Terms of Reference (TOR) will be back on the Agenda to discuss as the meeting minutes have not been translated and sent out.
I will be starting either a monthly/semi-monthly teleconference with the DRDC Presidents, or creating a private Facebook page in order to assist in opening the communication line between the Centres.

Respectfully Submitted,

Bryan Meakin
VP ABN

